
BLANKET UPDATE: Our kids have raised $13.85—enough to buy ONE 

BLANKET! Be sure to point out the blanket on the Blanket Board 

above the drinking fountain in the 2nd floor Kid Min wing to help kids 

make the connection that their donations add up! 
 

Mom to Mom is still going strong on the first and third Tuesday of each 

month (September-May). Do you know a mom who might enjoy it? Please 

invite her (registration is available through our website)! Do you know a 

seasoned mom who would be great as a mentor mom or as a childcare 

helper? Their experience is needed! See Jane Slater with your ideas!                    

           (slaterj78@gmail.com) 

January 

Sunday • january 21 

6:00p • wesley hall 
 

Parents, volunteers, and anyone                 
interested in Children’s ministry are invited 

to share ideas and input regarding           
children’s programming and discuss        

winter/spring planning. 

Our kids did a great job with their Christmas pageant!  


